
Notice to the Bar, Appellate Division Opinions, October 25, 2000
The Appellate Division Clerk's office forwards copies of opinions to all

counsel of record two business days in advance of the actual filing date.
This is done in an effort to provide counsel with the opinion before it is
released to the public.

However, the decision is confidential until the opinion's actual filing
date and its contents should not be made public prior to that date. Counsel
may divulge the outcome to the client, provided that counsel informs the
client that the information cannot be made public prior to the filing date.

Sylvia B. Pressler
Presiding Judge for Administration
Appellate Division


